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December 21, 1979

In Reply Refer To:
Docket No. 50-267

D. W. Warembourg, Nuclear Production Manager
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 368
Platteville, Colorado 80651

Dear Mr. Warembourg:

In reference to your October 31, 1979 letter (P-79250) to IE Region IV which
requested relief from Technical Specification reporting requirements, we
understand that you have referred this matter to NRR (Reference your
November 29, 1979 letter (P-79272) to NRR, Special Projects).

As was discussed with you by our Resident Inspector, we consider NRR to be
the proper channel for your request and therefore, no further action will be
initiated by this office.

Sincerely,

W Gt'
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G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch

cc:
Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: C. K. Millen, Senior Vice President

P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

L. Brey, Quality Assurance
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P. 0. Box 368
Platteville, Colorado 80651
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